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November 15, 2002


Theatre Suburbia

Board of Directors

1410 West 43rd 

Houston, Texas 77018

Dear Elvin and Board Members:

The executive committee and members of GCAM would again like to thank you for your generosities in letting us use the theatre for our History Program on November 11th.  It was not only the perfect venue for such a program but also very comfortable for all of us as you went out of your way to make it as easy on us as possible. It’s not the kind of reception we usually receive when borrowing a facility of any kind.  That’s way above the call of duty, so-to-speak.

Again, Elvin and Doris both seemed to work twice as hard as any of us to have things just so by the time the curtain went up.  They even stayed around and available for anything we might need during the program and that not only says a lot but also gave me an extremely calm feeling that we weren’t among friends but more like family.  It’s times like that  which make me realize why I enjoy spending time and energy at Theatre Suburbia.

Another prime example of bending over backwards for us was when Doris split the take from the coffee bar with us.  That was just another example of the generosity exhibited during the evening, and was much appreciated.  We didn’t have the crowd we’d hoped for, so of course brought in less money than hoped for, but it didn’t dash our spirits as we are planning another program in the not too distant future.  Our history is too important to put a dollar sign on.

I hope we didn’t leave too much of a mess to be cleared after we all left. I’m sure there were things we could have done but overlooked and certainly don’t want you to think it was intentional if that happened.

Again, thank you so much for your kindness and generosity.  Being a 501c3 organization, and living on a shoestring, we can fully appreciate the donations of organizations such as Theatre Suburbia has given us.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary, GCAM

